
Notice of Non-Discrimination for Holloman Care

Last updated: May 9th, 2023

Please read our Terms and Conditions carefully before using any of our Services.

Acknowledgment___________________________________________________________________________

Holloman Care is a black-owned business that is committed to providing high-quality healthcare
services to all individuals, without discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin,
disability, age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, religion, or any other legally protected
characteristic.

Holloman Care does not discriminate against any person on the basis of the above-mentioned
characteristics in admission to, participation in, or receipt of the services and benefits under any
of its programs and activities.

Holloman Care is dedicated to promoting diversity, equity, and inclusion in all aspects of our
business. We recognize the unique healthcare needs of all individuals, and we strive to provide
culturally competent care that is respectful of our patients' diverse backgrounds and identities.

Holloman Care is committed to providing equal access to its services for all individuals,
including those with disabilities. If you require accommodations or auxiliary aids to access our
services, please contact us at the following address:

Holloman Care Companies
3440 W Division St, STE I
Springfield, MO 65802

hollomancare@gmail.com

Holloman Care will provide reasonable accommodations to individuals with disabilities, as
required by law.

We believe that our commitment to diversity and inclusion strengthens our ability to provide
excellent healthcare services to our patients, and we will continue to work towards building a
more inclusive and equitable healthcare system.


